
 

 
  

 

 
 
 

 
June 17, 2015 

Michelle George, District Manager 
Community Board #8 - Brooklyn  
1291 St. Marks Avenue 
Brooklyn, NY  11213 
Fax: (718) 778-2979 
Email: INFO@BROOKLYNCB8.ORG 
& BROOKLYNCB8@GMAIL.COM 

 

Dear Michelle George, 
 

Reference:  Revised WORK HOURS to 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 
                                                                                             

Con Edison will be installing new electric service on Dean Street between Carlton 

Avenue and Vanderbilt Avenue in Brooklyn. Con Edison will have a Full Roadway 

Closure for this street segment for us to complete this work.  We will be starting this 

work on Tuesday, 6/23/15 instead of Monday, 06/22/2015 and will continue until Friday, 

06/26/2015. The hours of the Full Roadway Closure will be 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM each 

day. Con Edison will be posting signs as per NYCDOT requirements and will adhere to 

all stipulations imposed by the NYCDOT. 

 

The Con Edison contact person will be Ronald Robins at (917) 709-6280 throughout the 

duration of the intended work in association with the Full Roadway Closure. 

 

Please call if you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

   

 

Joseph Browne 

Field Operations Planner 

Construction Management 

Cell (646) 739-1880 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
          30 Flatbush Avenue, Brooklyn, NY 11217 
         Construction Management, Brooklyn 
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